
Atoka Public School parents will be receiving a call from
Atoka Public Schools about meals being served and
delivered to children between the ages of 1 and 18,

including INCA Head Start children. 

 

Beginning Monday, March 23, 2020 JAMM buses will be
delivering meals in town, and Atoka Schools black SUVs
will be delivering to out-of-town bus routes. Deliveries for
breakfast begin at 8:30 a.m. and deliveries for lunch begin

at 12:00 p.m. Grab-and-go breakfast and lunch are
available at 8:00 a.m. and 12:00 p.m. at the high school

cafeteria. 

 

For more information please contact 

INCA at 580-889-5193 or
 Atoka Public Schools at 580-889-6611.

ATOKA PUBLIC SCHOOLS AND 
INCA COMMUNITY SERVICES, INC. 

PARTNER TO BRING MEALS TO 
ATOKA COUNTY CHILDREN


